Policing in Pitt Meadows

October 2019



As you prepare for Halloween, please keep these safety tips in mind to ensure everyone has a spooktakular time!

- Costumes should be lightcoloured or bright, properly fitted and not restrict visibility.
- Ensure any accessories such as swords, knives or guns look fake. Some people still may not be able to tell the difference.
- Adults should always accompany young children, keep to sidewalks and crosswalks and only visit well-lit houses.
- Older children should walk in groups and know what to do in case of an emergency.
- Parents should be aware of the route that their children plan to follow and agree on a curfew or check-in time.

- Stay away from animals you don't know. Pets get frightened on Halloween.
- Homeowners should clear debris from walkways and turn on outside lights if they are planning to hand out candy.
- Drivers need to slow down and be alert. Children are excited and can move in unpredictable ways.
- Residents are reminded that the sale, possession and use of fireworks in Pitt Meadows is strictly prohibited by law. Furthermore, firecrackers of all types are illegal in Canada.

We wish everyone a fun and safe Halloween!

Pitt Meadows Community Policing Office

104 -12027 Harris Road, Pitt Meadows, BC, V3Y 2B5

604.465.2402 | rcmp.gc.ca

Hours of Operation 8:00am to 4:00pm Monday to Friday

What can the Community Policing Office do for you?

The Community Policing Office is a close and convenient place for residents to:

- Report a crime
- Obtain a criminal record check
- Find safety information
- Get advice or talk to a police officer

f facebook/Ridge.Meadows.RCMP

